
EASTBAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

December 18, 2012

The Honorable Tom Bates
Mayor of City of Berkeley

th2180 Milvia Street, 5
Berkeley, CA 94704

Floor

Dear Mayor;B^sf=s^fjj^

Subject: Community Choice Aggregation

The District wishes to thank the City of Berkeley for working with us as we completed a
preliminary analysis on forming an East Bay Community Choice Aggregation (CCA).

The final report was presented to the EBMUD Board of Directors at their December 11th

meeting, and provided an opportunity to receive public comment and for a full discussion of the
benefits and risks. It was also an opportunity to acknowledge the District's achievements in
renewable energy development having reached 55 MW of capacity and a i eduction of
greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions to 15 percent below the levels that existed in 2000.

The Board decided that the District should continue its leadership in effective energy
management and sustainability, and in 2013, the Board will review its renewable energy policy
and GHG emissions reduction goals.

After considering and discussing the report, the Board concluded that a regional CCA
partnership benefiting the cities and their constituents should be led and funded by those cities
rather than the District. However, the District wishes to remain engaged in regional efforts and
District staff are available to participate in meetings that may be held regarding a regional CCA.
Staff will in turn keep the Board updated on regional CCA efforts.

If you have any questions or wish to have the District participate in any meetings, please contact
Michael Wallis, Director of Operations and Maintenance, at (510) 287-1615 or wallis@ebmud.com.

Sincerely,

John A. Coleman, President
Board of Directors

JAC:MJW:ss

cc: Board of Directors
Alexander R. Coate, General Manager
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EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

December 18, 2012

The Honorable Marge Atkinson
Vice Mayor of City of Albany
1000 San Pablo Avenue
Albany, CA 94706

Dear Vice Mayor Atkinson:

Subject: Community Choice Aggregation

The District wishes to thank the City of Albany for working with us as we completed a
preliminary analysis on forming an East Bay Community Choice Aggregation (CCA).

The final report was presented to the EBMUD Board of Directors at their December 11th

meeting, and provided an opportunity to receive public comment and for i. full discussion of the
benefits and risks. It was also an opportunity to acknowledge the District';; achievements in
renewable energy development having reached 55 MW of capacity and a reduction of
greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions to 15 percent below the levels that existed in 2000.

The Board decided that the District should continue its leadership in effective energy
management and sustainability, and in 2013, the Board will review its renewable energy policy
and GHG emissions reduction goals.

After considering and discussing the report, the Board concluded that a regional CCA
partnership benefiting the cities and their constituents should be led and funded by those cities
rather than the District. However, the District wishes to remain engaged in regional efforts and
District staff are available to participate in meetings that may be held regarding a regional CCA.
Staff will in turn keep the Board updated on regional CCA efforts.

If you have any questions or wish to have the District participate in any meetings, please contact
Michael Wallis, Director of Operations and Maintenance, at (510) 287-161 5 or waHis@ebmud.com.

Sincerely,

John A. Coleman, President
Board of Directors

JAC:MJW:ss

cc: Board of Directors
Alexander R. Coate, General Manager
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EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

December 18, 2012

The Honorable Kurt Brinkman
Mayor of City of Emeryville
1333 Park Avenue
Emeryville, California 94608

Dear Mayor Brinkman:

Subject: Community Choice Aggregation

The District wishes to thank the City of Emeryville for working with us as: we completed a
preliminary analysis on forming an East Bay Community Choice Aggregation (CCA).

The final report was presented to the EBMUD Board of Directors at their December 11th

meeting, and provided an opportunity to receive public comment and for a. full discussion of the
benefits and risks. It was also an opportunity to acknowledge the District's achievements in
renewable energy development having reached 55 MW of capacity and a reduction of
greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions to 15 percent below the levels that existed in 2000.

The Board decided that the District should continue its leadership in effective energy
management and sustainability, and in 2013, the Board will review its renewable energy policy
and GHG emissions reduction goals.

After considering and discussing the report, the Board concluded that a regional CCA
partnership benefiting the cities and their constituents should be led and funded by those cities
rather than the District. However, the District wishes to remain engaged in regional efforts and
District staff are available to participate in meetings that may be held regarding a regional CCA.
Staff will in turn keep the Board updated on regional CCA efforts.

If you have any questions or wish to have the District participate in any meetings, please contact
Michael Wallis, Director of Operations and Maintenance, at (510) 287-1615 or wallis@ebmud.com.

Sincerely,

John A. Coleman, President
Board of Directors

JAC:MJW:ss

cc: Board of Directors
Alexander R. Coate, General Manager
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EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

December 18, 2012

The Honorable Jean Quan
Mayor of City of Oakland
1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, 3rd Floor
Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Mayor'

Subject: Community Choice Aggregation

The District wishes to thank the City of Oakland for working with us as we completed a
preliminary analysis on forming an East Bay Community Choice Aggregation (CCA).

The final report was presented to the EBMUD Board of Directors at their December 11th

meeting, and provided an opportunity to receive public comment and for a full discussion of the
benefits and risks. It was also an opportunity to acknowledge the District's achievements in
renewable energy development having reached 55 MW of capacity and a reduction of
greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions to 15 percent below the levels that existed in 2000.

The Board decided that the District should continue its leadership in effective energy
management and sustainability, and in 2013, the Board will review its renswable energy policy
and GHG emissions reduction goals.

After considering and discussing the report, the Board concluded that a regional CCA
partnership benefiting the cities and their constituents should be led and funded by those cities
rather than the District. However, the District wishes to remain engaged in regional efforts and
District staff are available to participate in meetings that may be held regarding a regional CCA.
Staff will in turn keep the Board updated on regional CCA efforts.

If you have any questions or wish to have the District participate in any meetings, please contact
Michael Wallis, Director of Operations and Maintenance, at (510) 287-1615 or wallis@ebmud.com.

Sincerely,

John A. Coleman, President
Board of Directors

JAC:MJW:ss

cc: Board of Directors
Alexander R. Coate, General Manager
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EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

December 18, 2012

Councilmember-elect Dan Kalb
Oakland City Council
1814 Franklin Street, #510
Oakland, CA 94612

;l€ctKa]Dear Councilmembej?elt:ct Kalb: «^c@fes~

Thank you for taking the time to share your views on community choice aggregation (CCA)
with the East Bay Municipal Utility (EBMUD) Board of Directors at its regular meeting on
December 11, 2012. The Board's deliberations on this matter benefited greatly from the
thoughtful comments provided by individuals, businesses, chambers of commerce and
community groups.

As a major energy user in the region because of the energy-intensive nature of delivering water
and wastewater services, EBMUD is proud of its contributions to greenhouse gas (GHG)
reduction in California. In 2013, EBMUD will be reviewing its goals and objectives for
renewable energy production and GHG reduction. EBMUD staff will be available to participate
in meetings that the cities may hold, but at this time, the EBMUD Board believes the work of
developing a CCA for the East Bay is best led by, and resourced by the cities.

Sincerely,

John A. Coleman, President
EBMUD Board of Directors

JAC:CAF

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Alexander R. Coate, General Manager
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EAST BAY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

December 18, 2012

Mr. Gordon Wozniak
Berkeley City Council
141 Parkside Drive
Berkeley, CA 94705

Dear Mr. Wo:

Thank you for taking the time to share your views on community choice agjjregation (CCA)
with the East Bay Municipal Utility (EBMUD) Board of Directors at its regular meeting on
December 11, 2012. The Board's deliberations on this matter benefited greatly from the
thoughtful comments provided by individuals, businesses, chambers of commerce and
community groups.

As a major energy user in the region because of the energy-intensive nature of delivering water
and wastewater services, EBMUD is proud of its contributions to greenhouse gas (GHG)
reduction in California. In 2013, EBMUD will be reviewing its goals and objectives for
renewable energy production and GHG reduction. EBMUD staff will be available to participate
in meetings that the cities may hold, but at this time, the EBMUD Board believes the work of
developing a CCA for the East Bay is best led by, and resourced by the cities.

Sincerely,

John A. Coleman, President
EBMUD Board of Directors

JAC:CAF

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors ^ **"
Alexander R. Coate, General Manager
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